
2019 - 2020 School Year 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

 This permission slip must be signed in order for your child to 

participate in the Intramural Program at Palos South.  The program will 

run from 2:40 PM – 3:30 PM on the following dates: 

 

Soccer (weather permitting):   8/22, 8/26-8/28, 9/3-9/5 

Basketball: 9/10-9/12, 9/17, 9/19, 9/24-9/26, 10/1-10/2 

 

All children who participate must have some form of accident 

insurance, either school insurance or home insurance and a signed 

concussion agreement form on file. 

 

 Parents should make arrangements for their child to be picked up 

outside the entrance to the Rosemarie Carroll Center promptly at 

 3:30 PM.  Multiple late pick-ups will result in removal from the 

program.  Activity busses begin running September 9th, 2019.  We 

would appreciate your help in the matter. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Mr. Beran 

       Mr. Mancilla 

        

 

 

 I grant permission for ____________________________________ 

to participate in the Intramural Program at Palos South. 

 

     

     ____________________________________ 

       Signature of parent or guardian 


